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Comments: I just submitted a comment that is somewhat supportive of this project. Then I read many, many

letters from others opposing it and I need to change my response. I support modernizing and protecting the

existing buildings, and replacing existing cabins. But it sounds as if tripling occupancy would bring far too many

people into the area. I would propose replacing existing cabins and maybe adding a few. I'd also propose a

shuttle service to avoid the need for paving paradise for parking lots.

 

I'd ask for confirmation that there would not be any increased fees for hiking or any limitation of access to the

forest. 

 

As many have mentioned, I too am very opposed to out of state or out of country corporations operating within

Montana. With this project, it appears they are trying to be responsible and sensitive and I appreciate that. But

Montana is becoming too much of a playground for the rich. Those of us who have lived here for generations just

can't compete with them...and this is our home. 

 

Thank you for considering all of the comments. <3 


